
Future Plan for the Next Year 

 

Sattriya Nritya, a classical dance form of India, has been introduced in this college as 

a Visharad Course, which is open for nearby school and college students. 45 students have 

been enrolled till date. This school would be turned to a full-fledged Sankari Kala Kristi 

Kendra, a centre for study of Sankari Sangeet. Besides Sattriya Nritya, Khol, Bargeet, and 

tabla course also would be started. Already an application has been sent to the Secretary of 

Assam Higher Secondary Education Council to approve Sattriya Nritya as a subject in Higher 

Secondary Course.  

A number of students show good performance in volleyball. A sports complex is 

started for the regular practice of volleyball. MoU would be signed with Nitaipukhuri 

Coaching Centre so that these students would attain proper guidance.  

Digitalization of college library would be done. Book bank facility would be provided 

to more poor students. 

Career counseling for competitive examinations would be carried out in regular basis. 

For that workshop and interactive sessions would be held. Due to Covid situations offline 

seminar, symposium may not be held. Webinar, online workshop and counseling would be 

provided so that students can choose a good career.  

NCC would be introduced to the students from next year, and for that proper 

communication has been started.  

  The institution has planned to organize one national seminar on gender issues, and 

would try to encourage students, teachers and scholars to work together for quality education.  


